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while also providing a number of free webinars each year for the entire library community.  
The newest series of webinars is the Thought Leader series which provides free access for 
members to leaders in our field.   
 
Programming 
The committee has been discussing and evaluating all the programming to take place at 
Annual 2015. The process is intended to ensure that LLAMA programming is high quality and 
meets the needs of those attending the conference. The committee has revised their 
operating process and will be attending section meetings at Midwinter rather than having 
section representatives come to meet with the committee.  This is the second year for the 
new working format for the program committee.  An evaluation next year of the new format 
will inform future directions for the committee.   
 
Conference programming will include three preconferences, and an exciting mix of 
programs and discussion groups spread over all days of conference.  The President’s 
program will feature Art Baxter speaking on Servant Leadership. 
 
Staffing 
Kerry Ward and Fred Reuland continue to provide excellent staff leadership for LLAMA.  
Kerry was able to take a sabbatical this spring, and in his absence newly retired Charles Wilt 
worked part-time for LLAMA to ensure work (primarily in preparation for annual 
conference) continued as needed.   
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